
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 
 

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Courage’  

This week’s song: Be bold, be strong. 
 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to read 
and write words containing 
the sounds ‘j’, ‘v’, ‘w’ and ‘x’. 

  
 

We are learning to read 
‘was’ and ‘you’, as well as 
continuing to practise all 
previously taught words. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be learning to 
use positional 

language, e.g. in, on, 
over, under, next to, 

behind. 

Reading Books… 
We have been very lucky this year to have lots of new 

reading books in reception. Unfortunately we have 
noticed some of these not being looked after.  

 
Please can you ensure that your child looks after their 
school book, keeping it away from their drinks bottle 

and not drawing on the pages.   
 

We appreciate your support with this matter.  
 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
   We are thinking about people who help us  
linking in with Road Safety week. We will be 

exploring what these people do 
 and how they help to keep us safe.  

 

People Who Help Us 
 

Week beginning 15th November 2021 

Things your child can do at home: Talk about road and car safety as you walk, bike or drive to 
school, share stories together about people who help us.  

Homework: Draw a picture of someone who helps you and write a label next to it. Add your name 
using your name card to help you.   

 

Did you know… 
Pedestrian 

crossings were 
introduced 87 

years ago.  

 

I wonder… 
 

Would you rather 
travel to school in a 

rocket or a hot  
air balloon? Why? 


